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BROOKLYN — PROJECT #SEK002386
REPLACEMENT OF COMBINED SEWERS,
BULKHEADING OF EXISTING SEWERS
AND WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT IN
PARK PLACE

The NYC Department of Design and
Construction is investing approximately
$10 Million to upgrade the infrastructure
in Prospect Heights, Brooklyn. The
SEK002386 project will help improve
water quality and limit the likelihood of
flooding during extreme weather events
by upgrading utilities and replacing or
reconstructing combined sewers, catch
basins, and other underground
components. The anticipated project
completion is summer 2025.
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WHAT'S NEW AT PROSPECT HEIGHTS

e Completion of concrete road base and e Ongoing installation of the 24- inch reinforced
temporary asphalt at Park Pl. between Carlton concrete pipe combined sewer on Vanderbilt
Ave. and Vanderbilt Ave. Ave. between Park Pl. and Sterling PI.

Approximately 90 linear feet of the combined
sewer line has been installed.

PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS

1-3. Excavation for concrete base work at Park PI.
4. Application of concerete base at Park Pl. between Underhill Ave. and Vanderbilt Ave.
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PROPOSED WORK SCHEDULE _am._

January - March 2025

e Pouring of concrete road base and temporary
asphalt on Park Place between Vanderbilt Avenue
and Underhill Avenue

 Installation of the 24-inch reinforced
concrete pipe for the combined sewer line at
Vanderbilt Avenue between Park Place and
Sterling Place

e Excavation for the installation of 3é-inch reinforced
concrete pipe for the combined sewer line at the
intfersection of Vanderbilt Avenue and Park Place

April - June 2025

e Pavement, curb and sidewalk restoration
ACCOMMODATION FOR i-l.
INDIVIDUALS WITH DISABILITIES (o

If you or someone you know may be uniquely impacted
by this project, please contact the project CCL and/or
RE, as soon as possible, to make them aware of your
situation or concern.

4. The DDC has assigned Shernell Pemberton, as the

WHAT TO LOOK
OUT FOR

COMMUNITY IMPACTS ’&‘

During construction hours, you can expect the

following:

e Parking and driveway/loading dock restrictions.
Signs will be posted within the affected areas.
Emergency vehicle access and pedestrian access
to sidewalk and buildings will be maintained aft alll
times. Parking and driveway restrictions will be
cleared as soon as possible.

Water service interruptions. For the remainder of
the project there will be occasional water service
interruptions to allow for pipe replacement.
Advanced notice will be given for all planned
interruptions. Water service will be restored by the
end of each day.

Vehicular fravel lane closures will be required, as well
as detours. Warning signs will be posted in advance.

Increased levels of dust, noise, and heavy
equipment.
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{ Community Construction Liaison (CCL) for this project.
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Please comoct Ms. Pemberton for project updates or one

347.579.6087

To sign up for pro;ecf updates scan the QR code or visit https://bit. Iy/SEKOO2386Updafes
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i Field Office:

250 6th Street,
Brooklyn, NY 11215

Email: ‘
Parkplccl@gmail.com
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